
Welcome to St. George’s 

Preschool! We are delighted 

that your child is part of 

our school family! We have 

certainly enjoyed getting to 

know your child over the 

course of these early days. 

Each day has been filled 

with fun and exciting ad-

ventures to help your child 

develop academically, and 

socially as we explore the 

Beginning the Year Study.  

We will be learning and ex-

ploring many concepts and 

themes throughout this 

year, and we are excited to begin 

our journey together.  

Each month you will receive a cal-

endar and a newsletter to let you 

know about our class activities, 

and important events in the class-

room. We will also send all corre-

spondence home in your child's 

folder, so please check it daily! 

Feel free to contact us if you have 

any questions or concerns.  

We look forward to watching 

your child learn, grow, and 

flourish throughout this year. 

  

Meet the Teacher  

6pm 

8th 

Walk-a-thon 10am 18th 

Mid-Term Break 21-25 

  

  

Dates to Remember 

Welcome!!!!! 

October 2019   

 

St. George’s Preschool 

July August, September 
and October Birthdays 

 Nyah Outerbridge    July 3 

 Cylee Furbert          August 4 

 Tyrese Yarde          August 6 

 Kaciah Fishenden   Sept. 3 

 Cynnthia Gibbons  Sept. 20 

 Ferris Mowat         Sept. 20 

 Ria Philip-Adams  Sept. 26 

  Azahn Askia         Oct. 2 

 

 

As we work through the Beginning the Year we will be looking at the following 

FOCUS Questions: 

1. What names do we need to know at school? 

2. What should we do if we get scared at school? 

3. What are our rules? 

4. When do things happen at our school? 

5. Who works at our school? 

6. How do we make and keep friends? How can we be a part of a group? 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=smiley&view=detailv2&&id=351A6E1F7CBC0690CFC29A508045A47D048DDE76&selectedIndex=3&ccid=Nh%2biJG3H&simid=607994497535445696&thid=OIP.M361fa2246dc78579fca544e3b6c12c1cH0


What You Can Do To Help 

 

 Please remember to send in your family photos! 

 Please send in any pictures you may have (or take a few) of daily home life activities, e.g., preparing a 
meal, washing dishes, brushing teeth, and reading stories, to name a few. 

 The following books are books that support our learning through the Beginning the year Study.  The can 
be found as ebooks and often on youtube. Check them out with your child: 

  *Anansi and His Children 

  *A World of Families 

  *Papi, How Mani Stars Are in the Sky? 

  *The Gingerbread Man 

  *Neighborhood Song 

  *Crazy Pizza Day 

  

Family Project  :  Send in your Family Photo 
 

Keep an eye on this spot for your monthly fun project. 
 

Reading by 

a local     

 

 

 

 

We will host our annual Meet the 
Teacher night on Tuesday, October 
8th, 2019.   

After a brief meeting in our classrooms, 
please take the opportunity to meet 
other parents and have a classroom 
tour given by your child. 

Hot Soup will be sold at $5 a cup. 

 

School Shirts 

If you have not received your school 
shirt today, please let Mrs. Pitcher 
know. 

 

 

Nightly Reading 

St. George’s Preschool strongly supports nightly 
reading.  The benefits are numerous for early 
learners.  Your child’s teacher will soon send a 
Reading log for you to share with us your book 
selections as well as comments on 
your child’s understandings and 
enjoyment of the books. 

 

Please be Reminded that children must be 
collected:  

NO LATER THAN 3:00pm. 

All persons who collect your child, including van 
services should be aware of this policy.   

Failure in following this policy will result in chil-
dren being sent to the afterschool    program.  
There is a fee of $10 per day for this service. 


